DEPARTMENT of LABOR
C.L. “BUTCH” OTTER. GOVERNOR
KENNETH D. EDMUNDS, DIRECTOR

June 1, 2016

Dr. Kenneth Cox

Superintendent

Minidoka County Schools District #331
Rupert, ID 83350

Dear Dr. Cox.

| am pleased to inform you that during its May 2016 meeting, the WDTF Micro-Grant Review
Committee approved your organization’s request for resources to support entry-level training for the
food industry in your community. However, your request for $28,500 exceeds the maximum Micro-
Grant award of $25.000. [ am hopetul that our staff can assist you in revising your budget request to
meet this training need.

This Committee, comprised of legislative, business. education and labor representatives from across the
state. is charged with reviewing each application to ensure it meets the minimum requirements as
described and requested in the application form. The Committee found that the application met all

criteria for funding.

I want to personally congratulate you, and also thank you for building a strong community partnership to
support vour project. I look forward to its success.

Please contact our assigned staff’ person, Ms. Kay Vaughan, at (208)332-3570, ext. 4270, to move
forward with a modification of your budget request and development of the necessary Agreement at
your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,
"l
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Kenneth D. Edmunds
Director
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